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28th March 2024 

Sandfield Primary School, Stoke Road, Guildford, GU1 4DT, 01483 566586 

MESSAGE FROM MRS COLLINS 

Year 6 Netball Tournament 

Last Friday evening, Year 6 took part in an amazing Netball Tournament at Surrey Sports Park. They 

played their hearts out, winning 3 out of 4 matches and we came 2nd overall! Well done Team 

Sandfield and a very special congratulations to Twalumba who was player of the match for Sandfield!  

Thank you to Mrs Holloway and Mrs Grant for taking the team and for all the parents who came to 

support.  We couldn’t do it without you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Important Dates  

End of spring term - Today at 1:30pm 

INSET day - Monday 15th April, school is closed 

Summer term begins - Tuesday 16th April at 8:30am 

Reception Class 2024 Offer Day - Tuesday 16th April 2024 

Class and Year 6 Leavers Photos - Friday 26th April 2024 

Reception Class Visit to Bocketts Farm - Monday 29th April 2024 

Bank Holiday – Monday 6th May, school is closed 

 

Wishing everyone a very happy holiday and see you all on Tuesday 16th April! 

Mrs Collins and the Sandfield staff 

IMPORTANT MESSAGES  

Headlice 

Please can we ask everyone to check over Easter and treat your child if necessary.  If live headlice 

are seen, you will be contacted to collect your child, treat the infestation and return them to school. 

REMINDERS 

Trips and Events 

Please note that school trips are only possible if we receive parental contributions.  Late contributions 

or missing contributions mean that we may not be able to run trips  

in the future and we would like to remind you to please always try and make contributions on time.  

If you have any questions about contributions, please contact Lucy Lidstrom, HSLW via Studybugs 

before any deadlines are due. 

Year 6 Residential 2024: (3rd-5th July 2024) – 3rd instalment due on or before 30/03/2024 

Year 5 Residential 2025:  (19th to 31st May 2025) - 1st instalment due on or before 31/03/2024 

Years 5 & 6 Swimming:  Full payment due on or before 04/06/2024 

Year 4 String Scheme: final contributions on or before 05/07/2024 

 

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies 

The last day for ordering is TODAY!  Please note that any late orders will not be able to be accepted. 

 

 

READY 

RESPECTFUL 

SAFE 



MESSAGES FROM THE PTA 

Clothes Recycle Day 

We are organising a Clothes Recycling Day on Thursday 25th April.  Please bring along any 

unwanted clothes, shoes, handbags, hats etc, (see full list of acceptable items on the poster below) 

to the morning ‘drop off’ on 25th April and place in the hall.  For every 1000kgs of clothing we raise 

£500 for our school. Please help us get as much as possible so we can raise valuable funds for the 

school. Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DON’T FORGET - Summer Term Family Fundraiser – ‘SANDFEST’ 

Plans for our annual mini festival event ‘SANDFEST 2024’ are well underway, and this year is taking 

place on Saturday 22nd June 2024.  Book this date in your diary, more information to follow next 

term. 


